
Friday 9th MayWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow class have had a great week! We have explored “We’re going on a bear 
hunt” through a sensory story and making our own bears. The children enjoyed 

engaging with different resources and feeling the different aspects of the bear 
hunt journey. The children all practiced their bike skills in PE and are becoming 

more confident!
Have a lovely weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

Well done to Ellis for winning 
our safe award this week! This 

was awarded for safely 
requesting help from adults.

We will be going swimming again 
on Monday, please send in 

swimming kits!

Thank you!


